
 

70 Clinton St, Tully, NY  13159 (888) PTF POLO  / (888) 783-7656 www.polotraining.org 

 

 

Welcome to the PTF Quarterly Newsletter 
 

 

We hope you enjoy the sixteenth issue of the PTF Quarterly 

Newsletter.  Founded in 1967 to help grow  

the sport of polo with an emphasis on youth, the PTF 

continues this mission through its many projects.  
 

Eldorado Junior Program 
 

 
Joe Barry 2018 Group . Photo Credit: Kaylee Wroe Photography 

 

Eldorado Polo Club hosted the Joe Barry Memorial Junior 

Polo Tournament over the weekend of January 20/21. 

Charles Sheldon, Ivor Gould and Joaquin Gonzalez were 

the winners in the lead line division.  
 

 
Charles Sheldon, Ivor Gould & Joaquin Gonzalez . PC: Kaylee Wroe  

Sayulita Blue which included Nick Fernandez, Mike 

Estrada and Morgan Manos defeated Sayulita Pink in the 

intermediate division. The winner for Advanced 1 was 

Millarville (Ryan Kerley, Connor Garsed, Rosie and 

Gracie Gonzalez) and Empire Black (Ella Bonilla, 

Charlize Bisogni, Jazmin Trotz, Haley Schnider) took the 

win for Advanced 2. 

 

Fish Creek Tournament is scheduled for February 24/25, 

& the Arty Cameron Memorial is scheduled March 17/18. 

 

 
Charles Sheldon. Photo Credit: Kaylee Wroe Photography 

Winter 2018  
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Florida Jr Programs 
 

We began the season with the Major Collin Clinic at the 

International Polo on December 28, 2017.  Guest Instructor, 

Jeff Scheraga from the Santa Barbara Polo Academy, ran the 

players through drills to strengthen confidence, ball control, 

riding ability and teamwork.  
 

 
Major Collin Memorial Winners: Team Red Barn: Nick D iValentino, 

Jack Whitman, Ava-Rose Hinkson & Saralyn Painter. 

 

On December 30, 2017 at the International Polo Club, 24 

players competed for the Major Collin Memorial and the 

Tackeria Cup Trophies.  

 

 
Tackeria Cup Winners: Team PTF Texas: Sloan Stefanakis, Lance 

Stefanakis, Anson Moore & Cipi Echezarreta. 

The Blanco TX Cup was held at the International Polo Club on 

the morning of Monday January 15th, with 20 players on 5 

teams, it was a fun, competitive mini tournament.  
 

 
Tackeria wins the 2018 Blanco TX Cup: Hope Arellano, Cipi 

Echezarreta, Joao Pedro Aranha and Lucas Arellano. 
 

In the afternoon, 25 players competed in the 2018 Joanna 
Monaco Memorial at the Everglades Polo Club.  

Congratulations to the Tackeria (Ava-Rose Hinkson, Giuliana 

Battista, Alea Crespo and Jack Whitman) and Red Barn (Fran 

Lanusse, Miki N. Astrada, Antonio Aguerre and Finn Secunda) 
Teams for winning their Joanna Monaco Divisions! 

 

 
 

These events are not possible without the support of the polo 

clubs, the team Sponsors and the Volunteers:  International Polo 

Club, Everglades Polo Club, Purina, Red Barn, GJ Racing, 

Tackeria, County Line Feed, Perry Palmer, Cale Newman, 

Malia Bryan, & Mario Chiara. 
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Fun PTF Tournaments   
 

Due to the popularity of the PTF 50th Anniversary Family 

Tournaments in 2017, the PTF is continuing to offer these 

tournaments in 2018.  Each team must be comprised of at least 

two related players.  Handicap levels are to be determined by 

the host club.  PTF provides trophies for the winning team and 

hats for all the participants.  In addition to the club entry fee, 

each player must make a donation to the PTF (suggested $100 

- $200 per player). 

 

PTF Seniors Tournaments are always fun and can double as 

USPA Tournaments if all players are USPA members,  Players 

must be a minimum of 50 years old and the team must average 

55.  So team age for outdoor must be a minimum of 220 and 

165 for arena.  PTF provides trophies for the winning team and 

hats or other prizes for all the participants.  In addition to club 

entry fee, all players are asked to make a minimum donation of 

$150 to the PTF. 

 

For more information on these tournaments, call or email 

Danny Scheraga at the PTF office.  Phone: 888-PTF-POLO 

(783-7656) email: dscheraga@polotraining.org 

 

 
 

 
 

PTF Junior Board 
 

The Polo Training Foundation is proud to announce the 

inception of the PTF Junior Board.   For further information, 

contact Jennifer McLeavy at JMCLEAVY@POLOTRAINING.ORG 

 

 
 

2018 Polo Party  
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

The 6th Annual PTF Polo Party & Awards Ceremony will be 

held at the International Polo Club on Friday April 20th 2018.  

The Polo Party is a PTF Fundraiser with Live and Silent 

auctions and award presentations by the PTF and the USPA.  

Tickets are available online via the PTF Website.: 

www.PoloTraining.org 

 

This year’s Silent Auction will be online for everyone to bid.  

The Online auction will open on Wednesday April 10th 2018.   
 

Support the PTF 
 

The support of polo enthusiasts such as yourself is crucial to 

our mission to help grow polo.  The PTF is a 501(C)(3) 

organization with a current annual operating budget of 

$600,000; of this, $400,000 is funded by yearly tax 

deductible donations. Your support in any amount will be 

greatly appreciated by the beneficiaries of our programs.

mailto:JMCLEAVY@POLOTRAINING.ORG
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